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Comments: The proposal for the Hollad Lake Lodge is a massive commercialization  of this beautiful secluded

valley. It has little to do with being in tune with the environment or even the people, and everything  to do with

lining the pockets of the Powdr company. I disagree strongly with this proposal and request that the Forest

Service take into consideration the needs of the community, the eco system of the forest, and the pristine beauty

of the lake and surroundings, and deny the company ability to destroy life as we know it here where som many of

us live.  I call to the honor and integrity of your hearts to do what's right and best for the forest,  the animals,  and

eco system.


